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16 June 2014 

FROM: Chief Executive Officer  

 

TO:  Affiliate Presidents  

Affiliate Secretaries  

 

C.C:  Executive Members  

Committee Convenors  

 

RE: TEAM ANNOUNCEMENT – 14TH FINA JUNIOR SYNCHRONISED 

SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS 2014, HELSINKI (FINLAND) 30 JULY - 03 

AUGUST 2014  

 

Herewith the team selected for participation at the 14th FINA Junior Synchronised Swimming 

Championships 2014, Helsinki (Finland) 30 July - 03 August 2014. On behalf of SSA 

Executive Committee, we wish to congratulate all the Team Members selected and wish 

them well for the event. 

 

Athletes 

 

1 Mieke Struwig EPA 

2 Drew Anderson  EPA 

3 Jody Laguma WPA 

4 Teal Muirhead KZN 

5 Faith Adonis WPA 

6 Lauren Paulse WPA 

7 Kayla Botha EPA 

8 Nadine Vaarland WPA 

9 Shannon Whyte KZN 

10 Shanae Williams WPA 

 

Team Staff 

Manager / Coach   

Kelly Sloley 
 

Coach 

Kerry Beth Norden 
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Selection is subject to all team members and staff being registered with SSA for the 2014 / 

2015 season with effect of 01 May 2014 and acceptance and signature of the Athlete and 

Team Official Agreement.  

 

This is a self-funded tour for all Team Members. Please complete the attached 

documentation and return to Ms. Kelly Sloley and Ms. Mpho Makgatha by Friday 20TH June 

2014 at kellysloley@gmail.com and mpho@swimsa.co.za 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Shaun Adriaanse 

Chief Executive 


